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Subject: New Payment Requirements for Licensure
Date: Thursday, July 1, 2021 at 9:01:51 AM Eastern Daylight Time 
From: OK State Board of Pharmacy

The OSBP will no longer accept cash, check or money order payments in the office or via mail.

New Payment Requirements for
Licensure

July 1, 2021

The Oklahoma State Board of Pharmacy (OSBP) is transitioning to a system where all
new licenses and license renewals must be paid for through our online store on the
OSBP website. 

Beginning July 1, 2021 the OSBP will only accept credit card payments (Mastercard or
Visa) or Electronic Fund Transfers (EFT).

Be sure to attach a copy of your online payment receipt with your application for
faster processing.

The OSBP will no longer accept cash, check or money order payments in the office or
via mail.

The online store is on the OSBP website under the “Online Services/License Lookup”
tab. 

Below is a link that you can copy and paste into your browser to help locate the online
store.

https://pay.apps.ok.gov/OSBP/payments/

Note:  All foreign country registrants please contact the OSBP office for
information on how to arrange for new license and license renewal payments.

For additional information, contact the Oklahoma State Board of

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/RK4uClYXwQI2z1VVugSTWv?domain=lnks.gd
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Pharmacy via email at:

Pharmacy@pharmacy.ok.gov

Questions? Contact Us

STAY CONNECTED:

applewebdata://6F846E51-82DB-4E94-89EF-F8ACA02CAC28/link
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/6CaDCmZ8xRhjRpggt4FMUR?domain=lnks.gd
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/lWRsCn57yQf76XPPTPPUm_?domain=lnks.gd
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/7HYECo28zRFrKDggcEK6je?domain=lnks.gd
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/9QP3CrkBDZf8DrkkH0j6Fk?domain=lnks.gd

